Attendees: Kathy Card, Jeff Cormier, Travis Thibault, Christina Olson, Heather Larson, Diane McMorrow

Meeting called to order at 7:04 pm

Topic:	Outcome:
DPW Updates: Jeff reported that the broken fence at the PCS Playground has been repaired.	
Travis had no other updates.	
RD Updates: Kathy reports that winter Recreation programs are running smoothly as follows:	
Related Business: The roof at Wentworth Field has yet to be repaired. Kathy shared that there is a family business in town that may be able to complete the project.	Recreation is seeking a new quote for the roof repair.
No decisions made to date related to the lights at Baseball Fields.	Kathy and Jeff have scheduled a meeting with the Light Department later this month to discuss the feasibility of repairing vs. replacing the lights. They will report back at the February meeting.
Discussion related to the new basketball hoops at PCS and the cost installation.	Jeff asked Kathy to reach out to the PCS Principal to determine how much funding the school will be able to contribute to the project. Kathy will report back at the February meeting
Discussion about changing monthly meeting times to 6 pm.	Jeff made a motion to change monthly Recreation Commission meeting times to 6 pm. Christina seconded. All members in favor and motion passed.
Review of December 2023 Minutes	Jeff made a motion to accept the December meeting minutes. Christina seconded and all members in favor. Motion passed.

Meeting adjourned at 7:43 pm

Meeting adjourned at 7:43 pm
Next Meeting Date: Wednesday, February 14 at 6 pm

Author Carlo
2/84/24